
 

 

Aloha UHM 3+2 partners! 

Thank you for being a valuable partner and for assisting in the cooperation of the 3+2 programs 

with the University of Hawaii at Mānoa! On behalf of the UHM Office of Graduate Education 

(OGE), I am pleased to share some exciting updates on the UHM 3+2 Program. 

UHM has created fifteen 3+2 partnerships with thirteen universities in China. The majority of the 

3+2 programs will be officially admitting students in Fall 2016. However, three of the 3+2 

programs have started program admission in Fall 2015. Four students have begun their study at 

UHM in the fields of public health and atmospheric sciences; two students will begin their study 

at UHM in Spring 2016 in the field of food sciences. 

UHM OGE has launched a new website for 3+2 programs 

(http://manoa.hawaii.edu/threeplustwo/). Our mobile friendly website will provide the most 

updated information of UHM 3+2 programs for all partner institutions and students. On the 

website, partner institutions can find information on the current 3+2 programs and in what study 

fields. Students can find information about how to apply for the UHM programs and what 

assistance they will be provided when they study at UHM. 

We are also pleased to have a full-time position secured for the operation of the 3+2 Program, so 

that there will be a designated person on the UHM side to help with coordinating all the 3+2 

programs and providing administrative support to all the 3+2 students. The email address for the 

UHM 3+2 programs coordinator is threetwo@hawaii.edu. Please do not hesitate to keep in touch 

with us. We value your feedback and will be very responsive to your queries. 

We appreciate your interest in graduate education at the University of Hawaii at Mānoa. We look 

forward to working with you in the future to help our students succeed both academically and 

professionally. 

Sincerely,  

Krystyna S. Aune, PhD. 

Dean, Office of Graduate Education 

University of Hawaiʿi at Mānoa 
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